
January 14, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

As you are aware, Regina Public Schools has recently returned to in-class learning.  

Your Board of Education and the school division would like to know about your family’s experiences, challenges, and 
observations with temporary remote learning. This survey is voluntary, anonymous and confidential. We want your input 
and do not require personal details.  

All trustees of the Regina Board of Education and the school division executive received many comments from parents 
and the public about moving to temporary remote learning. This survey will assist us in hearing from more of you. We are 
also looking to students for their feedback and they can complete the survey at school or home. Their voices are 
important to us, as we focus on enhancing the learning journey for all students. 

We will publicly share a summary of the survey results on the school division website, www.reginapublicschools.ca.  

Governance decisions made by your public board of education and operational direction determined by the school 
division are based on best practices and in consultation with experts, such as the Saskatchewan Health Authority. Your 
feedback helps focus and humanize those best practices, whenever possible, and ensures that our school division’s 
diversity of voices are heard. 

The deadline for completing the survey is January 29, 2021. 

Here is the link for the confidential, anonymous survey. Note that links to the survey will also be available at the school 
division website, on all school websites and the Twitter account @RegPublicSchool.  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/remotelearningrps 
 

For your convenience, you can also scan this QR Code on your smartphone to access the survey.   

 

Thank you in advance for your participation, and we look forward to hearing from you! 

 

Adam Hicks  
Chair, Regina Board of Education 

http://www.reginapublicschools.ca/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/remotelearningrps

